PuBLiC WORKS DEPARTMENT
THE CITY OF WATERE

CONNECTICUT
BUREAU OF ENGINEERING

To Whom It May Concern:

A & J Construction was the City of Waterbury 2009 paving contractor.
They laid more than 36,000 tons of bituminous concrete. A & J Construction
completed our paving project which exceeded our expectations. Issues arise each
year with all large paving projects that are unexpected, however, A’ & J
Construction showed considerable flexibility with changes that were required ]
including the need for night paving. They were reliable not to mention ¢
professional. I would highly recommend A & J Construction. I would welcome
the chance to work with A & J Construction if the opportunity ever rosc again.

Very truly yours,

City of Waterbury

Donald P. Dapont
Paving Coordinator/Manager
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